
Getting things done – Eton Street and
Oxford Street #dundeewestend

Following residents asking my colleague Michael Crichton and me if an
additional litter bin could be placed in the grass area at Oxford Street/Eton
Street, we contacted the council and this has now been provided.   

We have also asked for more frequent emptying of the nearby dog bin, at the
request of residents.
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